
Board Meeting Date:  8/22/2023 

Title:  District Capacity Study – 2023 

Type:  Discussion 

Presenter(s):  Mert Woodard, Director, Finance & Operations; Wold Architects & Engineers 

Description: Due to changes to the District’s class size philosophy, programmatic changes, 
changes in administration, building construction and reconfiguration, and other factors, the 
functional capacity of the District’s facilities have changed over time. In the Spring of 2023, the 
District engaged its appointed architectural firm to conduct a renewed capacity study for each of 
the District’s buildings. The study is the first step in aiding the School Board, the administration, 
and District stakeholders to understand the current utilization, limitations, and possible future 
improvements to District facilities. 

Recommendation:  There is no recommended action. 

Desired Outcomes from the Board: Review the enclosed capacity study presentation and 
prepare for discussion. 

Attachments: 
1. Capacity Study – 2023-2024


